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Welcome meeting opened 9.05am. 

 

Attendance: Amy Cripps (chair), Heather Turner, Angie Ellis, Bethan Schaecken, Tara Synnott, Cherie Elliot, Carolyn Watt, 

Kim Blacklock, Emma Pearman, Lisa Fletcher, Emily Wilson,   

 

Apologies: Melissa Johnson, Elle Holledge, Emma Smith, Melissa Komarkowski, Deborah George, Katie Dimario, Tammy 

Taylor, Leah Fredericks, Melissa Schurgott, Jess Von Rotz, Lea-Anne Hamill, Ksenija Strnadica, Brooke Penniment, Claire 

Anderson, Nicola Rigby, Kylie McAuley, Emma Young,  

 

Election of President:  

Single nomination received by Carolyn Watt for the role of President. Unanimous yes vote. Carolyn voted in as president.  

 

Increase the Pizza Party Spend:  

Bethan requested to increase the funding from $50 - $70, as the pizza requested by Mrs Crabbe is now the mini size for 

each child to receive their own, as opposed to the larger share pizzas. Unanimous yes vote to increase the spending to 

$70. 

 

Meeting Closure: Thank you to all who attended. Meeting closed at 9.14 am. 

 


